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Courtesy Posting 

 

January 14th-16th 2016 

 

 
Between the dates of January 14th-16th 2016, the Blue Ridge Fire District 
Board of Directors may or may not have a quorum during various trainings 
through-out the Arizona Fire District Association conference in Laughlin 
Nevada.  
 
No business will be voted on during the conference.  
 
This is a courtesy posting to advise the public of our  possible quorums as 
we move about the conference. 
 
   Absolutely no voting on BRFD business will take place!  
 
 
Richard Eng, Chairman BRFD 
                                                                 

 
 
   

 
 


